
 

 

 
 
 
 

November 01, 2023 

Dear SWFI and FORT Global Team, 

 

Thank you for the honor of being part of FORT North America 2023. Being conferred the ICON 
Award amidst such luminaries is not only a recognition but a significant milestone. I truly believe 
that technology should be harnessed for greater societal good, either directly or through financial 
empowerment, and I see this award as a validation of my efforts aimed at bridging the realms of 
cutting-edge technology and finance. 

I would also like to extend my gratitude for the opportunity to sit on the “AI in Finance - The Future 
Outlook” panel, which proved to be an enriching experience. The insightful discussions were 
invigorating and showcased the profound potential and the forward trajectory of technology in 
reshaping the financial landscape, while at the same time highlighting the limitations of some of the 
recent advances in AI. 

Overall, the event was impeccably organized, fostering meaningful exchanges that I look forward 
to nurturing. 

Here's to innovation, collaboration, and a world brimming with possibilities! 

 

Warmest regards, 

 

Dr. Maha Achour 
Venture Partner, 
Chakra Fund 
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